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From: Megan <megancporter06@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 5:57 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Thank you!

Dear Governor Haley, 

 

Thank you for taking a stand against fear and xenophobia by not blocking refugee resettlement in South Carolina!  I am 

certain that you're receiving push back, so I want to encourage you to continue in the fight for good.  You have my 

prayers and support.  

 

Sincerely, 

Megan Porter 

Easley, SC 


